
Taylor, Bob (Thune)

From: Taylor, Bob (Thune)
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2005 2:47 PM
To: 'Christine.Hill@wso.whs.mil'; 'Frank.Cirillo@wso.whs.mil'
Cc: 'Arthur. Beauchamp@wso.whs.mil'; 'Kenneth.Small@wso.whs. mil'; Zabel, Matt (Thune)
Subject: Re: Meeting with General Loh

OK. We will continue to submit info/questions in writing or email to BRAC staff. We are

interested in the points raised today as well as several other issues not mentioned.
Thanks.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

----- Original Message-----
From: Hill, Christine, CIV, WSO-BRAC <Christine.Hill@wso.whs.mil>
To: Taylor, Bob (Thune) <BobTaylor@thune.senate.gov>; Hill, Christine, CIV, WSO-BRAC
<Christine.Hill@wso.whs.mil>; Cirillo, Frank, CIV, WSO-BRAC <Frank.Cirillo@wso.whs.mil>
CC: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC <Arthur.Beauchamp@wso.whs.mil>; Small, Kenneth, CIV,
WSO-BRAC <Kenneth.Small@wso.whs.mil>; Zabel, Matt (Thune) <MZabel@thune.senate.gov>
Sent: Wed Aug 10 14:20:20 2005
Subject: RE: Meeting with General Loh

Bob - Glad we were able to make today's meeting with Commissioner Skinner and Frank

Cirillo work. Mr Skinner is very interested in the analysis points that were discussed
and the staff will be working that for him.

Unfortunately, the BRAC staff is no longer available for meetings (per our 29 July

announcement). Of course, if General Loh feels there are points to be clarified or new

data to be considered than we will certainly take those inputs in writing up until final

deliberations - although sooner is better.

Christine
Christine 0. Hill
Director, Legislative Affairs
BRAC Commission
703-699-2950

From: Taylor, Bob (Thune) [mailto:Bob Taylor@thune.senate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2005 1:58 PM
To: christine.hill@wso.whs.mil; Cirillo, Frank, CIV, WSO-BRAC
Cc: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC; Small, Kenneth, CIV, WSO-BRAC; Zabel, Matt (Thune)

Subject: Meeting with General Loh

As follow-up to todayls meeting with Commissioner Skinner, Senator Thune requests, if

possible, that a meeting be set up with BRAC staff so that General Loh can come in to

discuss several critical issues that we believe still need to be clarified. Would there
be a suitable time and appropriate staff available next Thurs or Friday, or the following
Mon or Tues (22d & 23rd). He knows your schedules are greatly constrained as we enter
the final stretch, but he feels this is critical before final deliberations. Thank you.
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